COLY.
Ilopd's Register of Shipping,
73, Fenchurch Bireet, H.C.3.

26th March, 1940.

Dear Sira,
Reverting to your letter of the llth instant

regarding Mesers. Wm. Denny's Yard No. 1347, I beg to inform

you that the propcsél of the Admiralty, Merchant Shipbullding

Branch, as & war emergency measure, to dispense with the third
bower anchor in vessels bullding or licensed to be bullt on
their behalf, has been approved by the Committee on the
understanding that if and when the ships engsge in ordinery
peaceful merchant pursuits the equipment will be made in
accordance with the requirements of the Rules.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours feithfully,

M Qg

Secretary.

Vessrs. The Australind Stean 3hipping Co., Ltd.,
Baltic louse,
27, Leadenhall Street,
E.C.3.




